
Response to the pre-bid queries of the vendors 

The queries and the suggestions made by the vendors have been examined 
by the Technical Committee. While all the changes could not be agreed to 
change the specifications provided in the tender documents, the following 
changes have been suggested and approved. 

i. The present specification for a VGA Port has been amended as “Input 
connectors- Digital TV Tuner, HDMI*2 Input, audit Input, 3.5 mini Jack, 
USD 3.0*2”. 

ii. The functionalities of the radio remote control may be provided as 
deemed suitable by the vendor and confirming to the latest available 
technology. 

iii. The vendor may provide RS-232/Ethernet camera control interface. The 
warranty of the product is proposed to be retained as three years. 

iv. The onsite warranty is one year and warranty of specific product has 
been explicitly mentioned in the tender document. 

v. The remote radio control is essential feature of the equipment and is 
proposed to be retained.  

vi. The vendor may use HDMI option instead of VGA. 
vii. Memory capacity is to be retained as provided in the document. 
viii. The power supply is proposed to be retained as provided in the tender 

of at least 650W.  
ix. No restriction is placed on the vendor with regard to the brand/model 

and video conferencing MCU servers.  
x. Wifi connectivity is essential for setting up of equipment and hence 

wired microphones are not acceptable. 
xi. Memory storage has to be in the USB sticks. 
xii. The specifications of the CPU are proposed to be retained as in the 

tender. 
xiii. Russian keyboards are proposed to be supplied.  
The rest of the queries and suggestions have not been agreed to and 
recommended. 

2.  The vendors are requested to submit their bids as per the specifications 
with above suggested specifications in the tender and modifications in the 
above para may be submitted. Any further clarification may be sent on email 
at admin.tashkent@mea.gov.in by 21 June, 2022. 

3. The last date of submission of bid has been agreed to be extended upto 30 
July, 2022 by 5 PM. 


